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Harvest
Service

Much like you would have a
Thanksgiving Day Service in the US, it is
customary in the UK to have a 'Harvest
Sunday'. It is a day set aside to thank
God for His many good gifts. As a
church we collected food for our local
food bank and took a special offering
for our missionaries. It was a joyous
celebration as we gave thanks to God
for His many blessings upon Princes
Street Evangelical Baptist Church.

Light
Party

We were blown away by the turn out for
the Light Party this year. With over 30
volunteers we opened our church doors
to share the light of Jesus on one of the
darkest nights of the year, Halloween. It
was exciting to see the enthusiasm of the
workers as they played games, served
snacks, taught songs and shared God's
love with those coming in from our
church neighbourhood.

- REVIVETHYWORKUK@GMAIL.COM WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/REVIVETHYWORKUK/




PRINCES STREET EVANGELICAL BAPTIST CHURCH | BARRY, WALES

MADE
NEW

INCES 7
r\rﬁﬁ! LiCaL wS‘.;:"l:{{

PRINCES STREL

EVANGELICAL BAPTIST CHLS
*

A few weeks ago we saw four individuals

' follow the Lord in believer's baptism; Kat,

Ba ptl >Mm Carys, Gracie, and Zoe. We thank God for the

Se rvice lives that are being made new because of
the gospel!

We ran out of chairs on Baptism Sunday! We
have never seen our building so full...there
was standing room only. It was incredible
and brought tears to our eyes to see God at
work in our church and people giving up
their seats for others. Lives are being
transformed because of the gospel. Praise
the Lord! While the blessings are bountiful,
we often ask God for wisdom and strength
for each day. Will you please pray we will
know where to invest our time and that God
would help us to be good stewards of the
resources we have been given?
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We thank God for the opportunity we have
been given to facilitate the beginning of a

Ch ristian SChOOI Christian school in our secondary church

building. We will be loaning our newly
September2024 purchased church building to Wycliffe

Independent Christian School during the
weekdays to start a satellite school. This
arrangement will work well for both parties
as it will continue to allow our church to use
the building on Sunday and in the evenings,
yet allows the building to be used for a
school during the day. There is a desperate
need for Christian education in the UK and
we are thrilled that God has given us the
resources to help with this endeavour.
Please pray for the many hurdles that lay
ahead for us as we prepare our facilities for
the target open day in September.







